
 
 

Timberlane Regional School District/SAU #55 
Child Find Screening 

3/5/2021 
Make an appointment today!  

 
● The Timberlane Regional School District will be conducting a free 

screening for children from Plaistow, Atkinson, Danville, and 
Sandown who are ages 3 to 6 years old and may have 
developmental concerns.  

● The purpose of the screening is to identify children who may require 
special education.  

● Screenings will be conducted in the areas of: fine motor skills, gross 
motor skills, communication skills, social skills, adaptive skills, and 
cognitive skills.  Hearing can be screened if there is a related 
concern.  

● Due to COVID-19 safety concerns​, Child Find screenings will be 
conducted differently than in past years.  All appointments will be via 
Zoom (video conferencing).  

● Given the new process, appointments are required and space is 
limited.  

● To make an appointment, please contact Timberlane’s Preschool 
Administrative Assistant, Jennifer Ward at 603-887-3648 option 6 or  
jennifer.ward@timberlane.net​.  
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